
Recovering  Post  London  Bike
Show

 

Fellow Velo feet are currently resting in a foot-spa as we
recover from a tiring but energetic London Bike Show.

Thank you to all the visitors who came to our stand and
chatted or drew pictures; the best 30 Sec Bicycle Drawing
prize went to Rachel and, the draw for the touring luggage set
to Richard. Lots to follow up on from all the contacts and, as
a thank you to our visitors, if you find yourself looking at
any of our Fellow Velo Fully Guided Tours in 2016, please
remember that if we were given your conatct details, you can
use the Code: FVLBS2016 for a 20% discount for groups of 2 or
more.

Happy cycling and we hope to see you again in France or at the
show next year.
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A  Great  France  Show  at
Olympia

Now allowing ourselves just a few moments of recovery after
our first exhibiting year at the France Show at Olympia. Its
was a great experience even if the feet were wishing they were
turning pedals rather than treading the carpet at the end of
the three days.

We had loads of really friendly visitors including, ‘Just a
Minute’s’ Tony Hawks – after Around Ireland with a Fridge and
Playing the Moldovans at Tennis, his next logical move was
clearly to head the Fellow Velo Peloton ;-)
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